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Practically every Department in the Faculty waswithin the Faculty.

Gaps in the curriculum of each Department werethoroughly reorganized.

filled by the establishment of long desired and necessary new courses, now

made possible by additions to the staff. The requirements for a degree

were changed and strengthened. Certain "elective" courses were permitted

in the First year, and the system of "continuation courses" was adopted in the

later years, thereby providing a certain amount of specialization for every

student not taking Honours Courses. The standard for Honours Courses, has
nx we believe, been steadily raised in every Department.

going forward to graduate work with a view to High School and University

The number of students

teaching has greatly increased.

Notable, too, has been the improvement in facilities for work. 

The old Arts building, with its small, comfortless class rooms, its unsafe

In­stairways and over-crowded corridors was replaced by the new building, 

creased laboratory accommodation was provided in the new Biological building. 

The addition to the Library gave more and much needed facilities to advanced 

The new wing to the Royal Victoria College, just completed, willstudents.

provide additional living quarters for women students.

The Faculty of Arts has made definite progress in practiceUy 

all divisions of its work during the past ten years.

giving of effect to the suggestions and recommendations made in this report 

will enable the Faculty still further to develop and will greatly increase 

its usefulness to the University and the country.

We believe thrt the
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